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  No measureable Fiscal or  

  Revenue Impact Anticipated 
 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 2864, as introduced, modifies an exemption from provisions of the Electrical Licensing Act. 

Class 2 and Class 3 circuits are currently exempted. The measure limits the exemption to the 

portion of the wiring system between the load side of those circuits and the connected equipment 

utilized for installation of security, access control, video surveillance, fire alarm, fire sprinkler, 

nurse call systems, communications equipment, voice, video, audio and certain other uses. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Officials with the Oklahoma Construction Industries Board indicate the measure attempts to fix 

an unintended consequence arising from a 2018 measure (HB 2935) that exempted certain 

technical electrical work from licensing under the Electrical Licensing Act. By proving a remedy 

there may be additional applications for licenses, however the number is unknown and is not 

expected to be significant. Currently, the measure is not expected to result in fiscal costs or 

savings or have a measureable impact to revenue. 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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